De : Nancy Kenny [mailto:bnkenny@gmail.com] 
Envoyé : 15 septembre 2017 12:34
À : Martha F <marthafos@gmail.com>
Cc : Roger Régimbal <regimbal.roger@sympatico.ca>; Jim Grieve <jgrieve@rto-ero.org>
Objet : Re: Shortage of Doctors

Hi Martha. Thanks for the note and raising the issue of doctors. Over the past decade, re the shortage of doctors, the only area I have been aware of is rural/north Ontario. I cannot recall other provinces articulating this as an issue at ACER-CART. However, we will put it on the agenda for our upcoming executive agenda. Again, thanks. I hope all is going well with you. Cheers, Brian

On Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 4:35 PM, Martha F <marthafos@gmail.com> wrote:
Brian

I was just in BC Mainland, and an issue came up regarding the lack of doctors, which is a real issue for anyone moving into an area. I have been in touch with Patricia Clough of BCRTA and she agreed that is was an issue with her members. Is this a national issue? It is bad enough that there are not enough geriatricians but a shortage of doctors in general is even worse. It could be worth a poll to see what the other provinces have found.  If it is a problem across the board, then perhaps it is a focus for ACER-CART.

Martha

Martha Foster
President/ Présidente
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